RECEIVED

GVNW CONSULTING, INC.

DEC 1 8 2000 8050 SW WARM SPRINGS STREET
SUITE 200

P.O. BOX 2330

Telecom Division E%mm _mwwwﬂmmmm
international Bureau FAX 503.612.4401

www.gvnw.com

RECEIVED

December 15, 2000

‘ DEC 1 8 2000
Magalie Roman Salas o
Secretary FCC MAIL ROOM
Federal Communications Commission
445 Twelfth Street, S.W.

Washington, DC 20554

RE: Name Correction of Volcano Communications Company International
Authorization ITC-214-20001024-00631

Dear Ms. Salas:

This letter serves to inform the FCC of an inadvertent error made in the Section 214
Application for Volcano Communications Company. The authorization was granted on
November 29, 2000. The information contained in the attachments made in the filing are
correct, except that the name of the company making application should have been Volcano
Long Distance.

Your assistance in processing this correction would be appreciated.

An original and four copies are being filed. Please return the stamped copy in the SASE.
Sincerely,

§ @%&C

Leslie “Chris” Pilgrim

Consultant
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